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Mark Lakins

From: Richard Hill <hill@hpitx.com>

Sent: Sunday, July 25, 2021 8:47 PM

To: Mark Lakins; Richard Suttle

Subject: Fwd: In support of 2210 Windsor Rd

A little late but support .  

Sent from my iPad 

 

Richard S. Hill 

Partner  

Direct: 512-538-0050 | Main: 512-835-4455 

Address: 3700 North Capital of Texas Highway 

Suite 420 | Austin,Texas 78746  

  
To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 

Visit the New HPITX.com  →  

This e-mail may contain privileged information. If you are not the 
intended recipient please notify the sender and immediately delete 
this message.  

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Ben Bentzin <ben@bentzin.com> 

Date: July 25, 2021 at 7:48:20 PM CDT 

To: Richard Hill <hill@hpitx.com> 

Subject: In support of 2210 Windsor Rd 

  

  

Richard, 

  

Hope this email reaches you in time for you hearing tomorrow. 

  

  

July 25, 2021 

  

Austin Historic Preservation Office 

Planning and Development Review Department 

P.O. Box 1088 
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Austin, Texas 78767 

  

Ladies & Gentlemen, 

  

In this letter, I express my support for the proposed changes to the Davis-Sibley House, 2210 Windsor 

Road, by owners Rae & Richard Hill.  

  

As an Old Enfield resident, I value preservation of our neighborhood's historic homes. After reviewing 

the modifications, including the carport, removal of the stairs, and overhang at the back of the house, I 

consider these changes to be much needed and consistent with the historical home and the character of 

our neighborhood. 

  

Having visited the Sibley home many times over the past 25 years, I am confident that Jane and D.J. 

Sibley would have enthusiastically supported these much needed changes if they were still with us 

today. 

  

Thank you in advance for your approval of the modifications proposed for the Davis-Sibley House. 

  

Ben Bentzin 

2305 Windsor Rd 

Austin, TX 78703 

512-750-9253 

ben@bentzin.com 

  

[EXTERNAL] This email is from outside of HPI. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 

sender and know the content is safe 


